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Subject: Adventure	Canada	-	Clyde	River	Consulta3on
Date: Wednesday,	January	17,	2018	at	4:20:16	PM	Eastern	Standard	Time
From: BriFany	Manley
To: recep3on@clyderiver.ca
AFachments: Into	the	NWP	2018	Sailplan.pdf,	image001.png

To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	Hamlet	of	Clyde	River,	
	
I	was	trying	to	reach	you	to	go	over	Adventure	Canada’s	poten3al	stop	at	Ninginganiq.	We	request	to
poten3ally	visit	Ninginganiq	during	our	Out	of	the	Northwest	Passage	expedi3on.	Our	inten3on	is	to
explore	Ninginganiq	via	Zodiacs	–	no	landings	will	be	made	and	we	will	keep	a	distance	of	300	m	away	as
requested	by	the	Canadian	Wildlife	Service	CWS.

Adventure	Canada	has	been	opera3ng	more	than	30	years	in	Nunavut.	We	are	proud	of	this	and	grateful	to
our	hosts	who	have	welcomed	us	and	shared	with	us	best	prac3ces	and	guidelines,	which	we	follow
diligently.	We	value	and	adhere	to	the	regula3ons	set	forth	by	the	CWS	and	the	department	of	Fisheries	and
Oceans	with	regard	to	viewing	of	and	behaviour	around	wildlife.	We	hold	requests	from	the	hamlets	in	high
esteem	and	adjust	our	plans	to	accommodate	changes	in	regional	wildlife	behavior.	Our	staff	from	Nunavut
are	excellent	ambassadors	for	the	care	and	preserva3on	of	the	natural	sites	of	interest	we	visit,	it	is	our
prac3ce	further	regulate	and	restrict	our	interac3ons	based	on	their	onsite	recommenda3ons.

It	is	of	the	utmost	importance	to	us	that	we	do	not	create	a	stressful	environment	for	any	wildlife	we	may
encounter.	To	ensure	that	the	integrity	of	the	wildlife	area	is	not	compromised,	we	have	hired	many
naturalists	(including	marine	biologists,	ornithologists,	and	botanists)	who	have	experience	in	Nunavut	and	a
passion	for	wildlife.	They	are	charged	with	ensuring	the	best	prac3ces	are	followed	and	recording	any	wildlife
we	encounter	to	the	Canadian	Wildlife	Service	(CWS)	in	a	detailed	report.	Before	we	arrive	at	Ninginganiq,	we
will	brief	all	passengers	and	staff	on	e3queFe	when	visi3ng	wildlife	areas	that	have	been	provided	by	the
CWS,	Department	of	Fisheries	and	Oceans,	Communi3es,	and	our	knowledgeable	staff.	

In	addi3on	to	the	naturalists,	we	have	a	number	Inuit	staff	onboard	to	help	interpret	the	cultural	and
biological	importance	the	wildlife	and	to	monitor	passenger	behavior.	It	is	important	to	our	company	values
that	our	guests	come	away	moved	by	the	experience	and	with	a	superior	understanding	of	the	fragility	and
complexity	of	Arc3c	eco-	systems.	

I	have	aFached	an	informa3on	package	on	our	expedi3on	for	more	details	on	the	i3nerary	and	our	vessel.
Please	feel	free	to	share	this	informa3on	with	the	residence	of	your	community.

If	you	have	any	ques3ons,	concerns,	or	just	want	to	speak	in	more	detail	about	or	intended	stop
at	Ninginganiq	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	via	the	informa3on	below.
	
Warm	regards,
	
 
Brittany Manley   |   Operations Coordinator
 
Adventure Canada
14 Front St. South, Mississauga, On, L5H 2C4
T  1.800.363.7566 x221 |    F  905.271.5595
 brittany@adventurecanada.com
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